
 

 Pre - K 
Wk of April 20th 2020 

At-home learning, suggested activities 

(Please engage in at least 1 area per day and it is ok to repeat areas of learning already 

conquered as repetition in Early childhood education is important) 

Music and Movement  
Oh no! We’re going on a bear hunt!  
Awesome Rainbows by Koo Koo Kangaroo  

Phonological Awareness  
Beginning Sound I Spy: Take a walk around your home. Tell your child “I spy with my eyes  
something that starts with the /s/ sound”. Repeat this with different beginning sounds!  

Literacy  
Listen to A Rainbow of My Own read by Mrs. Clark’s Reading Corner  
Walking Water Experiment: Place 6 cups of water in a circle. Put red food coloring in a cup,  

leave one cup plain, then put yellow food coloring in the next cup, leave one cup plain, put  

blue food coloring in the next cup, and leave the last one plain. You should have colored  
water in every other cup. Place a paper towel draped between each cup. Watch the changes  
over the next few hours or days. Have your child draw a picture of what he observed.  
Hint: use shorter glasses or jars and place them close together.  

Math  
Roll out snakes and balls with playdough. If you don’t have any on hand, you can use one of  

these playdough recipes to make it with items you have at home. Smashing the balls can be  
really fun. You may make balls of playdough and then have your child roll dice and smash  
that many balls. It’s a great way to incorporate math into fine motor play!  

 

 Writing  
Have your child help you create a grocery list. Let your child write their own list!  

Have your child draw the items listed or find and cut out pictures of the items from sales 
fliers.  
Questions to Ask: Why did you put that on the grocery list? What’s your favorite part of 

grocery shopping (helping look for items, putting them in the cart, placing on the conveyor 
belt for the cashier, unloading at home, etc)? 

*Parents, please feel free to modify these activities by taking them to an elevated level if 

needed. We are welcoming posts and pictures of at-home learning and as always, please feel 

free to reach out to me if you have any concerns. This is all new to me as well but we will get 
through it together. 


